‘ City of Hogansville
W City Council

HOGKNSVILLE Work Session Meeting Agenda

Meeting will be held at Hogansville City Hall,
111 High Street, Hogansville, GA 30230

Mayor: Jake Ayers 2025 City Manager: Jonathan H. Lynn
Council Post 1: Michael Taylor, Jr 2025 Assistant City Manager: Lisa E. Kelly
Council Post 2: Matthew Morgan 2025 City Attorney: Alex Dixon
Council Post 3: Mandy Neese* 2023 Chief of Police: Jeffrey Sheppard
Council Post 4: Mark Ayers 2023
Council Post 5: Toni Striblin 2023 * Mayor Pro-Tem

Work Session Meeting — 5:30 pm

Discussion Items

1. Budget Presentation and Discussion
2. Parks & Recreation
3. Miscellaneous

Meeting to be held at Hogansville City Hall, 111 High Street, Hogansville Ga. 30230
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June 6, 2022

Work Session

Meeting held at Hogansville City Hall, 111 High Street, Hogansville GA 30230

Call to Order: Mayor Jake Ayers called the Work Session to order at 5:34 pm. Present were Council
Member Michael Taylor, Jr., Council Member Matthew Morgan, Council Member Mandy Neese, Council
Member Mark Ayers, and Council Member Toni Striblin. Also present were City Manager Jonathan
Lynn, Assistant City Manager Lisa Kelly and City Attorney Alex Dixon.

Discussion Items
1. Budget Presentation
City Manager Jonathan Lynn presented the City Council with the proposed FY 2023 Budget.
2. Parks & Recreation
Council Members Michael Taylor and Matthew Morgan, along with the City Manager and Assistant City
Manager, will be meeting with Parks & Recreation on Thursday to discuss Parks & Recreation options for
Hogansville. Council suggested a Town Hall meeting for citizens to express their ideas and was set for
Monday, June 28, 2022 at 6:30pm. Council Member Striblin would like the City to conduct an online
survey to ask citizens what concerns about the city would they like to discuss at the Town Hall meeting.
3. Speed Bumps
Council Member Taylor said he feels the speed bumps that were recently installed are unnecessary and
that citizens have contacted him complaining about them. Council Member Striblin stated citizens contact
her to let her know they like the speed bumps and would like them on more roads in town.

On a motion by Council Member Neese and duly seconded, the work session was adjourned at 6:52 pm.

Respectfully,

Yl Gelalel
LeAnn Lehigh
Deputy City Clerk
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